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This measure is unconstitutional. Going directly against the 2nd amendment by both 

restricting firearms (magazine size) and requiring more fees. A State is unable to 

charge for rights that are directly given within the federal constitution (Murdock vs 

Pennsylvania 1943).  

Also restricting magazine size is morally wrong. The Glock 19 arguably the most 

common pistol in America coms with a standard 15 round magazine. This bill would 

require many ccw holders and firearm owners to buy new magazines that limit their 

ability to protect themselves. Criminals will use higher capacity magazines without 

care for current law. This is just one example how the gov is willing to put law abiding 

citizens at a disadvantage. I want my wife to be able to defend herself effectively 

against a possible large male attacker. Please consult the constitution and strike this 

down. Also a small fraction more Oregonians who confined to a few cities/counties. 

Voted out the rest of this state on this by a mere few thousand votes. That is too 

close for a major bill like this. Now it is up to legislators and the courts to uphold the 

constitution.  


